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RESPONSE OF CALDWELL COUNTY WATER DISTRICT

A) Since January 1, 2022, Caldwell County Water District has received 158 normal line locate
requests and 10 Emergency line locate requests.

B) Since January 1, 2022, Caldwell County Water District has received 1 request for the same normal
line locate request.

C) Since January 1, 2022, Caldwell County Water District has responded to 157 normal line locate
requests and 10 Emergency line locate requests within the two (2) working days statutory window.
The average time it took to respond to a line locate request is 1 day.

D) Since January 1, 2022, Caldwell County Water District reached one (1) agreement with an
excavator outside of the statutory time limit to allow time for Caldwell County Water District to obtain
our own BUD locate to allow for excavation to accurately locate the main water line.

E) Caldwell County Water District performs all locate requests. No third-party contractor is ever used.

F) Caldwell County Water District does not keep records of accurately located lines versus
inaccurately located lines.

G) Caldwell County Water District generates a work order for each line locate request. If a line locate
is deemed to be inaccurate, another work order is generated.

H) Caldwell County Water District utilizes multiple methods to accurately locate water lines. These
methods include the use of As Built maps, tracer wire and probing.
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